
Zola Predosa, 28th March 2022 

Dear Customers & Partners, 

This communication cancels and replaces the one sent on March 21st 2022.

In order to try to better meet your requirements and to cause less inconvenience to your order 
processing and daily activities, we herewith inform you that the mentioned price increase will 
be applied on new orders only, excluding this way the back-log (open orders) as per initial 
communication.

In the light of this, we therefore confirm that, starting from Friday 15th April 2022, we will apply 
a 5% increase on the entire ALIAXIS ITALIA portfolio.

We will continue to accept orders at current prices up to and including 14th April 2022 at your 
usual volumes: any order placed before April 15th 2022 but with required delivery after May 
15th 2022 will be invoiced with the new updated prices.

We reserve the right to monitor and eventually block any speculative order significantly 
exceeding the average-usual volume and value.

On behalf of everyone at Aliaxis Italia, we would like to thank you for your continued loyalty and 
understanding during these challenging times.

We remain at your disposal for any clarifications

Best regards, 

Alessandro Bernardi Amedeo Macchiavello 
International Sales Manager REDI - ISEA VP International Business Development 


